VILLAGE OF NORWOOD
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
REGULAR SESSION
December 12, 2024

The Mayor and Board of Aldermen met in regular session at the Norwood Town Hall on Thursday,
December 12, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Becky Bellue presiding. Aldermen Ronnie Jett, Trey
Poole and Kimmi Sellers were present.

A motion was made by Ald. Jett and was seconded by Ald. Poole to add under New Business #4
Asphalt Project.

All motions carried unanimously unless otherwise noted.

A motion was made by Ald. Poole and was seconded by Ald. Jett approving the minutes from the
November meeting.

A motion was made by Ald. Sellers and was seconded by Ald. Jett approving the financial
statement from November, as well as payment of the new bills for December.

OLD BUSINESS:

1. Police Report — Chief Kenny Stewart gave the monthly report, noting that there have
been several wrecks on Hwy 19 recently. There was a dump truck left in the middle of
Thompson Creek Road this afternoon. The company has been contacted to remove
the truck immediately.

2. Fire Report — Fire Chief Jimmy Garig reported that Norwood has been 4 years without
a structure fire.

3. Maintenance Report — Kohnke Rogillio reported that there is a trash issue in town.
People leave the store and throw their trash out along Hwy 19. He said that they’ve
fixed 4 water leaks since the last meeting.

4. Clerk’s Report — Town Clerk Jennie Jelks had nothing to report.

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Beer License for Jett’s Enterprises #1 — A motion was made by Ald. Poole and seconded
by Ald. Sellers approving the 2025 Beer License for Jett’s Ent. #1. Ald. Jett abstained
from the vote.

2. Liquor License for Jett’s Enterprises #1 — A motion was made by Ald. Poole and was
seconded by Ald. Sellers approving the 2025 Liquor License for Jett’s Ent. #1. Ald. Jett
abstained from the vote.

3. Beer License for S&W Café — A motion was made by Ald. Poole and was seconded by
Ald. Jett approving the 2025 Beer License for S&W Café.




4. Asphalt Project for Thompson Creek Road — Upon recommendation of Mayor Bellue,
a motion was made by Ald. Jett and was seconded by Ald. Poole to do an additional
portion of Thompson Creek Road in conjunction with the LGAP overlay project. This
work will be $19,800 and cover 545 additional feet.

There being no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Ald. Sellers and
seconded by Ald. Poole.

/6 Dpssa_ J @22&%@ @’VU//N Q M

Rebecca G. Bellue Jen ferR Jelks”
Mayor Town Clerk




